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Introduction 

The introduction of SolaFence dramatically increases the number of places that solar panels can be 

installed, and with SolarEdge or Tigo optimisers or Enphase microinverters used to limit the effects 

of shading, it offers a flexible approach.   

 

System Expansion 
SolarEdge inverters can be oversized by up to 
200%, and many new inverters can also be 
oversized significantly allowing you to safely 
add more panels.  Tigo optimisers can also be 
utilised to minimise shading issues on a string. 
 
 

 

 

Garden Installation 
Unable to install panels on your roof? Or are 
you looking for a new additional PV system?  
SolaFence can be installed as a new PV system, 
with landscape and portrait options to suit 
your requirements. 
 

Commercial installation 
SolaFence can be used as a boundary line or 
used within any outside space, including 
against a building, to generate power without 
taking up valuable ground space. 
 

 

 

Field installation 
Are you looking to install more solar on land?  
SolaFence is a great way to increase generation 
of power without losing any valuable 
landspace. 
 
And with its bi-facial panles offsetting the 
losses from the panels being placed vertically 
it’s a great space saving option. 

Car Park 
SolaFence can be used in a car park as a 
separation barrier between rows of parking 
spaces to generate power without losing any 
space or investing in a very expensive canopy.   
 
The pillars can also be used to mount car 
chargers. 
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